
From: Aaron Jensen <atj@me.com>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 7:37 AM
To: Brett Cannon
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] LU32023-00649 Beaverton Sikh Temple

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

6015 SW Glenbrook Rd
Beaverton, OR 97007

> On May 24, 2024, at 07:35, Brett Cannon <bcannon@beavertonoregon.gov> wrote:
> 
> Hi Aaron,
> 
> Thank you for contacting the City of Beaverton, your comments will be added to the public record. If 
you'd like a copy of the decision, please provide a mailing address.
> 
> Thank you,
> 
> Brett Cannon, AICP
> Associate Planner | Current Planning |Community Development City of 
> Beaverton | PO Box 4755 | Beaverton, OR 97076-4755
> desk: 503.350.4038 | cell: 503.278.6738 | www.beavertonoregon.gov
> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Aaron Jensen <atj@me.com>
> Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 11:49 PM
> To: Brett Cannon <bcannon@beavertonoregon.gov>; Mailbox CDD Planning 
> <MailboxCDDPlanning@beavertonoregon.gov>
> Subject: [EXTERNAL] LU32023-00649 Beaverton Sikh Temple
> 
> CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.
> 
> I am opposed to the proposed Beaverton Sikh Temple on Division St in Beaverton. I live just around the 
corner, on Glenbrook Rd. I have two objections. First, the increased car traffic. We need cities designed 
around walking first and having a location with 80 parking spaces continues the terrible car-first design 
pattern. Second, the loss of over five dozen trees is completely unacceptable. The large, mature trees in 
this area are a treasure.
> 
> Sincerely,
> 
> Aaron Jensen
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	> From: Aaron Jensen <atj@me.com>

